
Parent council Meeting 5th November 2024 

 

Attendance- 

 Laura Syme, Pamela Lingard, Lorraine Poole, Yvonne McAllister, Hollie Hampsey, 
Lorraine Brown, Amanda Reynolds, Andrea Kane and Linda Berry. 

 

Apologies- Karen Riley  

 

Head Teacher Report- Nothing new to report  

 

Treasurers Report-  

Invoice for school LET cost £55.50 adding extra rooms cost extra due to needing 
cleaned. Halloween disco brought in a total cost of £449 but cost of tuck which came to 
£260, and the cost of the LET meant that the total profit from the disco came to 
£133.97. 

Tuck that is left over and will get used for other events. Tesco Bucket collection raised 
£266 and Asda cash pot is so far £242.85. 

Total Bank Balance is £2328.00. 

 

Change of Role Bearers-  

Karen Riley will be stepping back from duties but will remain as Vice Treasurer for the 
time being. 

 

Upcoming Events- 

 Advertising has started for the bake sale and St Andrews Day Guess the Bear Birthday. 
Guess the Bears Birthday will be held on the 29th November 2024. Tickets will go on 
sale week Starting 11th November 2024. Price £1 each. Pupil council will help sell 
tickets during the week. Bake sale will be held on the 18th December 2024 and all 
donations must be in by the 17th December 2024. A raffle will be held on the 18th 
December 2024. More information will follow. Prizes include Christmas decorations, 
cupcakes and vouchers etc. 

 



 

Engage- 

 Jane was unavailable to attend this meeting. Laura has asked Lorraine Brown to try and 
get her for the next parent council meeting if possible.  

 

Any Other Business-  

When holding school disco’s a list/guide will be available for our helpers and a mention 
about health and safety will be added to make helpers/volunteers aware about dangers 
of hot drinks etc. We have been thinking about other events to hold with ideas including 
Christmas disco, bingo night for parents and quiz events. We have been asking local 
business if they are able to help with donations. A copy of the code of conduct will be 
added to the school's website as well as the parent council Facebook page. A parent 
ambassadors meeting will be held on Tuesday 12th November 2024 between 
12:30pm-2pm at Arkleston learning hub. The funding for Brain finishes at the end of 
the year and the school are looking into funding to keep him on. As most parents are 
unsure of what Brian dose, he will be making videos to help parents understand more 
about him which will be added to the school website. 

 

Thank you to all that attended the Parent Council Meeting. 

 

Next Parent Council Meeting will be held on Tuesday 10th December 2pm-3pm. 

 


